
 

28th May 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

  

I hope this letter finds you very well.  

  

I am writing to remind you that we will be holding an INSET day on Monday June 7th 2021. This 

will allow teachers additional development time across key curriculum areas, thereby further 

enhancing the education provision offered to your child.  

  

Attendance  

This academic year our school attendance is 95%. This is less than the national average 

of 96%. It goes without saying that being in school every day dramatically improves learning. 

Please continue to ensure your child is at school every day.  

  

Reading at home  

During our Friday assemblies we provide a certificate to every child who has read at home at 

least 4 times that week. It has been fantastic to see the number of children reading at home 

increase each week. Thank you for working with us and providing this support at home. We 

have recently received a new order of books for children to read at home. I would love for 

you to be able to enjoy these books too!  

  

PE kits  

Please ensure that your child brings their PE kit into school. They should be wearing a white t 

shirt, with black jogging bottoms/shorts.  

  

Our allotment!  

I am delighted to inform you that Firbeck’s very own allotment will be up and running straight 

after half term. Every class will have their own allocated space to look after. Photos will be 

added to our Instagram account soon!  

  

Thank you as always for your continued support.  Have a wonderful half term break – 

fingers crossed for some sunshine!  

  

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mrs E Thornhill  

Acting Head of School 

  
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


